
Newington Baptist Church 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Sunday October 27, 2024 

Corky Hogge called the meeting to order followed by prayer given by Pastor Chris Grella. 

The minutes from Sunday July 21, 2024, were reviewed and approved. 

Wanda German gave an overview of the financials that were printed on the agenda packet. 
The report was approved. 

Gerald German, BOD report, [see attached]. 

Action Teams and Committees Reports: 

Nominating Committee, Heather King gave an overview of report printed on the agenda 
packet. 

Newington Preschool, Stephanie Smith, [see attached] 

Stewardship Committee, Corky Hogge gave an overview of the 2025 
 budget printed on the agenda packet. The budget was approved. 

Properties Committee, Doug Hull gave an overview of the report that 
was printed on the agenda packet. 

Personnel Committee, Buddy King [see attached]. 

Youth Ministries, Brenda Armistead [see attached] 

Pastor’s Report, Pastor Chris Grella gave an overview of the report printed on the agenda 
packet. 

New Business: 

Motion: The BOD of Newington Baptist Church proposes the nomination of Mrs. Kim 
Pankowski as a board member on the team starting Jan. 1, 2025, and ending Dec. 31, 2027. 
Approved. 

Following the business Jerry Young, WMU Director, presented Sandra Crone with a 
bouquet of flowers for her 15 years of service with our USDA Food Packing Ministry. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeraldine Young, substitute for Regina Smith, Clerk 




















